
 

BHCS Cares ​-- About the Environment 
 
This Tuesday the students and staff      
gathered for a schoolwide assembling to      
launch the zero-sort recycling program     
here at BHCS. Volunteers from fifth grade       
wrote and performed a skit discussing the       
program and created a helpful poster      
outlining the “do’s and don’ts” of the       
program. Head of Maintenance, Mr.     
Wentworth, gave the students some     
guidance of how the program will work and        
which dumpster to put our recycling in.       
The assembly was brought to a close by        
Ms. Cole’s first graders who sang an       
awesome version of “Reduce, Recycle,     
and Reuse”. 
 
By teaching our students about ways they       
can recycle, we are helping them to learn about ways that they can care about the environment. It fits                   
right into our school theme this year -- BHCS Cares. 
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BHCS Basketball 
 
The BHCS basketball teams are heading to       
tournaments next week. There has been great       
improvement throughout the season and the      
last few games have been down to the buzzer.         
There have even been games that headed into        
overtime. Best of luck, BHCS Bobcats! 
 

 
 
2017-2018 Pre-K and Kindergarten Sign-Up  
 
Parents with children who will be four years        
of age before October 15, 2017 and wish for         
their child to start Pre-K in the fall should call          
the school office at 374-2202 to be placed on         
the list. Pre-K has a capacity of 18 and is a           
first-come, first-served listing. 
 
Children who will be five years of age before         
October 15, 2017, are not in our Pre-K        
program, and wish to start kindergarten in the        
fall, should also call the office. 
 

 
 
Basketball Game Additions 
 
February 7, 4:00 game 
Coastal Boys home with Trenton 
 
February 7, 4:00 game 
Coastal Girls vs Trenton 
 
 
  

Spirit Week and Winter Carnival 
 
Each year the students and staff at BCHS        
celebrate the wonders of winter with a Spirit        
Week and then a Winter Carnival on Friday.        
Here is the overview of the week so you can          
start planning. 
 

Monday, Feb. 13: Twins Day 
Tuesday, Feb. 14: Hawaiian Day 

Wednesday, Feb. 15: Bobcat Spirit Day 
Thursday, Feb. 16: Dress Your Best 

 
Friday, Feb. 17: Winter Carnival 

Crazy Hair Day • Lip Sync Competition Finals 
Sledding Competition • Student vs. Staff 

Basketball Game 
 

As in year's past, sleds will be judged on 
design, distance, and speed. If we have no 

snow, sleds will be still be judged on design. 
 

 
 
Dance in Sedgwick 
Saturday, February 4. Movie at 5:00 pm free,        
Dance from 6:30-9 pm $5.00, grades 6-8 
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